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Department of Transport and Main Roads - Maritime Safety Queensland 

 

ADVICE 

Issued by Brisbane Maritime Region on 4 April 2025 

Area:             Southport pilotage area

Locality: South Wavebreak Island Channel and South Channel, Gold Coast

Activity: Dredge works and sand replenishment operations - various locations

Mariners are advised that:  
 
Dredge works will commence in South Wavebreak Island channel with the cutter dredge NU 
ENTERPRISE following the placement of all submerged pipe infrastructure.  Sand is to be delivered 
through a combination of floating and submerged 315mm diameter pipes to various locations along 
the western and southern end of Moondarewa Spit and the eastern shoreline of Marine Stadium, 
until 30 June 2025. All floating pipe infrastructure will be lit by flashing yellow lights. 
 
The placement of the submerged pipeline across the South Channel will occur between 8 and 9 April 
for a 2-hour period (high tide and weather dependant) with Water Police in attendance to manage 
traffic. 
 
Mariners are advised to keep well clear of the dredge, especially when they are manoeuvring within 
the confines of the South Wavebreak Island Channel.  The dredge NU ENTERPRISE can be contacted 
on VHF Channel 16/73.

 

Latitude and longitude positions are on WGS84 horizontal datum and are compatible with GDA2020 datum. 

For further information about this notice, please contact: 

      The Brisbane Regional Harbour Master’s office:  

      Phone 07 3632 7500  Email: vtsbrisbane@msq.qld.gov.au 

Notice authorised by:   Regional Harbour Master (Brisbane) - Maritime Safety Queensland 


